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Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Sa
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. E. William Brach, Chief

Licensing Branch
Division of Safeguards & Transportation

Gentlemen:
Reference: NRC License SNM-1097, Docket 70-1113

Subject: IAEA UO, STANDARDS

GE Nuclear Fuel & Components Manufacturing hereby requests a one
time authorization to receive special nuclear material contained
in IAEA sample standards as discussed with Mr. R. L. Jackson of
your staff on January 15, 1988. Details of this request are
contained in the attachment to this letter.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790(d), GE requests that this information be
withheld from public disclosure as this material identifies GE
procedures for safeguarding licensed special nuclear material.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 170.31, a check for $150 will be forwarded to
the NRC under separate cover.

GE personnel would be pleased to discuss this matter further with
you and your staff as you may deem necessary.

Very truly yours,
GE NUCLEAR ENERGY

T. Preston Winslow, Manager
Licensing & Nuclear Materials Management
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